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September 8, 2021 

 

 

 

MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III 

Regional Executive Director 

DENR MIMAROPA 

 

 

 

Dear Madam, 

 

  This has reference to DAO 2021-27 dated August 3, 2021 prescribing guidelines for the 

issuance of Provisional Agreement for all Tenure Instrument under the Forestry sector. Our 

company has applied for a 25-year Pasture Lease in Coron Palawan since 2017. We have 

completed all documentary requirements prescribed by the DENR guidelines except the FPIC 

from the NCIP which has been pending. We have in fact accomplished several requirements to 

secure the FPIC. In our last letter to NCIP Regional Director Roberto L. Almonte dated September 

28, 2020 (copy attached) We inquired if it is possible to proceed under the present Pandemic 

situation with the tribal meeting in order to secure the Free and Prior Informed Consent (FPIC) of 

the indigenous tribe of the applied area since our Pasture Lease application is on hold  pending 

the submission of the Certification from NCIP (see attached DENR letter), no advise yet from the 

Regional Director of NCIP is receive regarding this matter. 

 

    In this regard, may we respectfully request for the issuance of the Provisional Agreement per 

DAO 2021-27 as we have complied with all the requirements.  

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

ALEXANDER B. CARLOS 

        President 

 


